
Dear Charlotte 

 

We have corrected the manuscript according to Emanuel’s suggestions. 

 

Unfortunately, we have not found SE guidelines on how to submit captions for supplementary 

figures. We have included these captions in the zip archive alongside with supplementary figures. We 

hope they can be matched this way or let us know if you have different requirement. 

 

Best Regards 

Jiri 


